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Troop 243 Outings & Activities – September starts after a great celebration of our 43rd year.  At least one Eagle project will start and be completed this month.  The troop will sponsor its own scout leadership training on September 9th.  We will offer our open house this week on the 19th and take our prospective scouts camping the weekend of September 22nd.  Our leadership meetings will be held as normal.
Troop and Patrol Meetings on Wednesdays - All are welcome.  Scouts in Field/Class A uniforms are expected.  Except where noted, all meetings are held at St. Barnabas.
September 5, 7:00 PM  – Troop Meeting – Personal Fitness – White Lightning is the service patrol.

September 12, 7:00 PM – Patrol Meetings – Located in Annex rooms 13 and 14.  No service patrol.
September 19, 7:00 PM – Troop Meeting – Open House

September 26, 7:00 PM – Rifle & Shotguns.  Service Patrol is Legion
Troop Scout Leadership Training - The next Troop 243 Scout Leadership Training will be held on September 9th.  All current scout leaders and scouts who plan to be leaders in Troop 243 are required to attend this training.
Open House – On September 19th we will host our annual open house.  During the open house we will demonstrate multiple scout skills that are integral to Scouting.  The following weekend we will take all of our interested scouts camping with us.  Webelos 2s are invited with parent attendance optional.
Troop Leadership Meetings – The troop’s leadership meetings will continue to their normal times this month.  The PLC will meet on Sunday September 23rd with the Adults meeting at the usual times on September 24th.  

Troop 243 Handbook Fact – I will be including a small item in each newsletter that will highlight a procedure or rule in the Troop 243 handbook.  It is our intent not to highlight any particular issue we are having but rather to put some of our more important policies out there so no one will be surprised.  Today I decided to highlight a rule related to scout accounts.  Our scout accounts were established so each scout can accumulate assets that can be used to pay for scout activities or equipment.  Flower sales revenues are placed in each scout’s account and cash can be added.  This money is available for various scout expenditures as outlined in the troop’s handbook.  On occasion, such as after semiannual dues are subtracted, some scout accounts will have a negative balance.  Since this means the rest of the scouts are covering those expenses we try to resolve these issues when we can and generally there are no problems.  However, Troop 243 has a policy that no scout can advance a rank when he has a negative scout account balance.  You should always contact our Treasurer when in doubt about a scout’s account balance.

Bishop Flaget Trail – This year the Bishop Flaget Trail was once again a fun one that allowed us to explore new religious land marks.  In addition, we had the best participation that we have had in a few years.  All were rewarded with a good time in terms of working together for a successful trip and plain fun, as the pictures below indicate.
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